
 

 
 
Folks 
Last Wednesday we were promised a northerly wind of 8 to 10 mph which is usually a challenge at either venue. Thinking 
that our prospects would be better at the pier, that’s where we headed. 
Contrary to the forecast we were handed a rather interesting southerly wind that had a strange westerly element. Go 
figure. 
We looked across Bowman Bay at Sharpe’s Cove and we could see nothing but glassy smooth water. No Problem. Got 
wind. Got water. Got boats. The dancing girls never showed up but we dealt with it. 
 
Enjoy. 
Larry 
 
 


